H.E.A.L. Clinic Receives $5K Grant from Georgia Healthy Family
Alliance
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On June 30, 2017, Morehouse Healthcare's student-run free clinic, the H.E.A.L. Clinic, was the
recipient of a $5,000 grant as part of Georgia Healthy Family Alliance’s 2017 Community
Health Grant Program.

The Community Health Grant Program provides for grants totaling up to $5,000 each for
projects addressing healthcare needs in communities throughout Georgia. Specifically, the
grant will cover clinic supplies, prescription medications, equipment, health fairs, marketing,
and more.

The grant lasts from July 15, 2017, through July 15, 2018, and will allow the H.E.A.L. Clinic to
further its mission of providing healthcare to the uninsured and underserved community.
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